The report for the 2016 4th Quarter was filed late due to an issue with the LMS system.
The LMS system was not giving our facility number 38497 the option to file a Children’s
programming report. | call the FCC tech support and they logged into my LMS account
and verified the problem. January 12th | received a call from the FCC letting me know

that the problem had been fixed.
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